
From: registrar
To:
Subject: LoC EB-2021-0110 Hydro 1 increasing rates
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:21:22 PM

From: Alain Cote < > 
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 8:41 AM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Hydro 1 increasing rates
 
To whom it may concern,
 
The OEB is supposed to be looking out for our best interest. Our hydro rates are much higher than
our neighbouring provinces and Hydro One is wanting to increase our rates??
 
This is unacceptable. Hydro One is not managed properly, wastes our money every day and should
be held accountable by the OEB.
 
Please look out for us and do not allow this to continue. 
 
Al




